Tammi Benners

From: Andrew Armstrong <aparmstrong@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2018 11:29 AM

To: Tammi Benners

Subject: Bicycle Race 2019

Hi Tammi et al,

| hope you and everyone at the Roads Department are doing well. | want to see if we can submit Sunday March 31st for approval our annual Jesuit
Ranger Roundup Bicycle Race out in Celina and the area northeast of the Celina high school. Same roads and race schedule as the past few

years.

Please let me know if there are any issues or concerns or if | can do anything to assist you.

Thanks,
-andrew-



